
From: Dan Driscoll
To: Exhibits HNR
Cc: grantfarmbureau@gmail.com; Cliff Bentz; rep.lynnfindley@public.govdelivery.com; Jim Hamsher; Larry Burton
Subject: Vote NO on HB 2835-Public Access to Public Waters
Date: Monday, March 18, 2019 12:15:02 PM

This proposed bill is very dangerous and unnecessary. Please vote it down.
1) this bill will create violence between the public and private landowners.
2) it opens all land to public access since it defines all Oregon waters as public, without controls and limits to protect
private property rights.
3) it is unnecessary, and not an emergency, since the public already have access and rights to public waters by
definition. As such, it is simply an attempt to reduce private property rights and protections.

This proposal is extremely dangerous.
Please kill it in Committee.

Sincerely,

Dan Driscoll
Prairie Springs Fish Farm
541 620 4147
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